
 

 

 

 

 

CIR/023/2023-24                                                       Date: 04.01.2024 
 

Dear Parents,  

Subject: Educational Trip to Japan - Information Session on January 5, 2024 

We are excited to announce the upcoming educational trip to Japan scheduled for May 9th, 2024 for 

students of classes VI to XII. This journey is designed to offer a unique and enriching experience, 

allowing our students to immerse themselves in Japanese culture, history, and language. During this 

trip, students will have the opportunity to explore various historical sites, museums, and experience 

the vibrant traditions of Japan first hand. They will engage in interactive learning experiences, fostering 

a deeper understanding and appreciation for this remarkable country. The trip will be supervised by 

our experienced faculty and staff from the travel company, ensuring the safety and well-being of all 

students throughout the journey. Detailed information regarding the itinerary, accommodations, and 

safety protocols will be provided shortly. We believe that such experiences play a crucial role in 

broadening our students' horizons and enhancing their global awareness.  

To ensure that everyone is well-informed and prepared for this exciting journey, Mr PK Acharya 

Business Head, Pixelyatri will be visiting the school to discuss the detailed Japan tour itinerary and 

provide a comprehensive briefing about the trip. This session will take place on January 5, 2024 at 

10.30 am. Students and parents who are interested in joining this enriching experience may attend this 

session. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the school office. 

All students  and parents must confirm their participation in the session with the class teacher. 

We look forward to your support and cooperation, 

Best regards, 

 

Sd/- Principal 

Mrs.Anuradha Shivaram 


